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October 2017 NEWSLETTER 

American  Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education 

 

Next Meeting- 

Tuesday October 10th, 2017  

www.longislandabate.org//1-888-liabate 
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A B A T E is American Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

2017 Long Island ABATE Board Members 

 

President——————–—Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ————Nick LaMorte / zuma51@aol.com 

Vice President 2———— Nancy Greenseich / nancygee66@gmail.com 

Treasurer ———————-Bill Quinn  /  nevalnut@aol.com 

Membership Secretary—Jackie Dalambakis / dally_ho@yahoo.com 

Recording  Secretary—– Roseann Barr /  liabate@aol.com 

Sergeant-at-arms——–—George DeMott /  Gdemott@gmail.com 

Legislative/Safety             Mike Lauro / mlauro@optonline.net 

Volunteer Coordinator—-Andrea Peponakis / profe239@aol.com 

Road Captain————–—Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Chaplain———————– Gerry Waldron /  Gerry.bfceli@gmail.com 

Public Relations————Mike Lauro / mlauro@optonline.net 

Products————————Kathy Pfeil /  frstbofeastwick@aol.com 

Website/Newsletter—– -Nancy Greenseich  /  nancygee66@gmail.com 

 

MAILING ADDRESS  

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. Long Island 

ABATE supports the rights of 

ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   

 Contact us if you would like to      

advertise in the ABATE newsletter at  

1-888-liabate. Classified ads are free 

to members.  Event Flyers are free for 

one month.  

PLEASE SUPPORT 

OUR ADVERTISERS 

 
 

Please email your           

newsletter submissions to 

Nancy Greenseich             

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

or on facebook under  

Long Island ABATE 

 

Disclaimer:  The thoughts and 
opinions expressed in this        
newsletter are those of the           
individual contributors alone and 
do not  necessarily reflect the views 
of the Long Island ABATE Board 
and its members. 
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PLEASE TAKE NOTE  

 

THE LONG ISLAND ABATE MEETING LOCATION 

HAS BEEN CHANGED FOR TUESDAY OCTOBER 

10th ! 

See below for the address to the Centereach VFW 
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2017 Long Island ABATE Court Dates, Meetings & Events 

Tuesday October 10th Veterans Appreciation Dinner and Meeting Centereach VFW 

Tuesday October 17th General Meeting Massapequa 

Sunday November 5th St Mary's Food and Toy Run 

Tuesday November 14th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

Tuesday November 21st General Meeting Massapequa 

 

Reminder: Tuesday October 10th Long Island ABATE          
Veterans Appreciation Dinner and general meeting. Free Food 
is at 7:00 pm.  Ceremony and donation presentation to follow 
then general meeting after a short recess. 

Meeting is at the Centereach VFW Hall 31 Horseblock 
Road Centereach NY (Across from the Centereach 
Bowling Alley 

 
To accommodate those who live in Western Suffolk and      
Nassau County, we will have an informal meeting the            
following  Tuesday, October 17th, to recap our October        
general meeting.  Pizza will be served at 7pm. Meeting will 
start at 7:30pm at the Marine Corps League @ 99 New York 
Ave in Massapequa.  
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Hi All and Welcome to the beautiful Autumn Riding       
Season!  

Long Island ABATE'S 27th Annual Food and Toy Run for 
Saint Mary's Church is only a month away. This is another 
very special event for us as it represents the true charac-
ters of our ABATE members; caring and sharing. This 
event will take place on Sunday, November 5  
from 10:00AM to 2:00PM starting at the Riverhead Elks 
Lodge located at 1239 Main Street Riverhead, NY 11901. 
At noon, we will ride/drive to Saint Mary's Church in   
Hampton Bays. We would appreciate it if several of our 
members could help out with the general set up starting 
at 9:00AM at the Elks Lodge and then also with the        
unloading of the donated items at the church. Please email 
Andrea at Profe239@aol.com or call/text me 
at 6313772987 if you would like to help out. Looking for-
ward to seeing you all on that day.  

Much love and ride safely. Andrea 

mailto:Profe239@aol.com
tel:(631)%20377-2987
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HOW BAD DO YOU WANT IT? 

 

LIABATE was represented at the MRF Meeting of The Minds. Many other ABATE Chapters from all 

over the country were there. I was on my own it was my second MOTM. I was there without Jim. 

One thing you must understand Jim has been going to these for a few years now. He has put tiny little 

Long Island on the map. We have brothers and sisters from all over this great country. They all know 

about Jim Bar and what he has done for the motorcycle community. More important to us what he has 

done for Long Island ABATE. So being there was a breeze. 

I spoke with great people from Alaska to Virginia and in everywhere in between. We are now recognized 

by so many great people. Our sister chapter ABATE of Oklahoma was there too. It was great talking 

with John Pierce.  

There are such dedicated men and women from all over America with one thing in common “They 

Want It Bad” They spend their time and money traveling to educate themselves on motorcycle rights. 

They go home and educate their people. One of the great things that happens there, is you learn just as 

much between seminars as you do in the seminars. It’s an open forum. 

 

All Politics is Local Politics.” I learned they don’t take Democracy for granted they get involved. 

“If we sit on our ass it gets bad real bad”. Less than 1% of registered motorcycle riders are with an 

ABATE. 

Now LIABATE members, yes you helped put us on the map when you became #1 with your response to 

the profiling project. We had a larger response then some states. New York was #1. When you respond-

ed on the MRF website it spoke volumes. This is what WE  MUST CONTINUE TO DO. 

 Get involved. Be involved. “You Got To Want It Bad!” “If we sit on our ass it gets bad, real bad.” You 

didn’t sit there you got involved you got it done. I Thank You. 

There was an AMA Rep Mike Sayre Governmental Affairs. NRA activist Todd Adkins PHD Legislative 

action committee present at the seminar. They have helped Megan and Tiffany in Washington D.C. to 

help us with our battle for motorcycle rights. Todd gave an excellent lecture on our grass root move-

ment and to speak to Legislatures said we the MRF have the intensity that the NRA has. 

Mike Lauro 
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Renewals letters are being mailed as your renewals come up. It is imperative that        
members renew and that we keep our membership numbers up.  It is the only way we can 
be effective when we meet with public officials, as we are representing over 1,500         
members.  Please be sure to verify your information and make any necessary corrections.  
Due to the cost of postage, pins will no longer be mailed out.  Yearly membership pins will 
be available at our meetings and booths.  Please let me know if your not getting our emails.  
-Jackie 

 

 

 

 

2017 Renewal Incentives 

Membership is $20 yearly 

$5 off your membership for each new member you refer, up to four new members. 

*The new memberships must be submitted with your renewal. 

 

5 Year Renewal for $80 

 

Life Time Membership 

$10 per year for the amount of years left to 25 years 
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by  

Kathy Pfeil 

LONG ISLAND 

ABATE 
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October 2017 
 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

Sacred Steel MC 

Fall Bash 

Dee Snider Run 

2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 

Red Knights MC 

Chapter 43 Burn-

center Fundriser 

9 10  

Long Island ABATE 

Vets Dinner/

Meeting Cen-

tereach VFW 

11 

Bike Night 

FTM East 

Meadow 

12 13 14 

Demon Knights MC 

East Demonfest 

15 

Italians MC Fall 

Bash. 

Rev 4 Dev Run 

16 17 

Long Island ABATE 

General Meeting 

Nassau 

18 19 20 21 

22 

Sons of Italia MC 

Event 

Bullycrew Pitstop 

Charity Event 

23 24  

Long Island ABATE 

Board Meeting 

25 26 Southern 

Rocktober Fest at 

Westbury for 

Nassau County 

Fire Fighters  

Operation 

Wounded      

Warrior 

27 28 

I Don’t Know MC Fall 

Bash and Halloween 

Party 

29 

Leathernecks MC 

Run to the VA 

30 31 

Halloween 
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November 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 Queensboro MC 

Halloween Party 

5 

Long Island 

ABATE St Marys 

Food and Toy 

Run 

Fireriders MC 

Turkey Run 

6 7 8 9 10 11 

Veterans Day 

HAMC LI Holiday 

Hell Night 

12 13 14  

Long Island 

ABATE General 

Meeting 

15 16 17 18 Tier Rats MC 5th 

Annual USMC Toys 

for Tots Run 

19 Long Island 

HOG Little 

Flower Toy Run 

20 21 Long Island 

ABATE General 

Meeting Nassau 

22 23 

Thanksgiving 

24 25 

26 27 28 Long Island 

ABATE Board 

Meeting 

29 30 FTM 

Christmas 

Party 
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On Tuesday October 10th, we will be having our meeting at the Centereach 

VFW Hall on 31 Horseblock Road in Centereach. We will be having a           

ceremony before the meeting . All  of the money raised from the Veterans 

Appreciation Run  including previous meetings, individual and private       

donations will be given out to local Veterans Organizations on Long Island. 

Over $110,000!  We will be having a pot luck dinner and are in need of food        

We will be starting nominations afterwards at the general meeting for 

Board positions, and voting will be at our November meeting.   

November 5th is our St Mary’s Food and Toy Run, and our Christmas Holiday 

Party will be on Saturday December 9th at the Backstage Pass in  

Ronkonkoma. 

We will have a booth set up at the Javits Motorcycle Show which will be      

December 1-3 this year so if you go, please stop by!! If you are interested in 

volunteering at any one of our booths, please let us know. 

Ride Safe 

Nancy 
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Long Island ABATE is a proud member of the 

AMA and the MRF. 
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www.terryfund.org 
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For Sale 

2003 Harley Touring Bike  

Stage 3 Kit, Low Miles, Mint Condition, Estate Sale, 
Must Sell!  

631-553-3047 
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1-888-LIABATE 

Please visit Bay gas for your propane 

and gas service needs at  

www.baygasservice.com 

27 McGraw Street 

Shirley NY 11967 

631-399-3620 
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  Dear  Members,  

This is  YOUR 

newsletter so I will 

fill it with all the 

information,     

articles, pictures 

and fun stuff that 

you send me.  If you have something  you want added to our calendar in the newsletter, 

please let me know.  I will be doing two months at a time as you will see in this edition.  The 

Board spoke about advertisements, and there will be a charge if you want to advertise in the 

newsletter.  Thank you to all who take pictures and load them on Facebook!!  I try to find 

flyers to all the events, but I do apologize if your flyer doesn’t make it.  Email it to me or 

message me on FB and I will definitely get it in here.. 

Mailings:   Our newsletter will be paperless. So  every month you will be sent an  email with a link to the newslet-

ter when it gets posted on our website at www.longislandabate.org.  Please let me know if you cannot open it or 

don’t get the email about it, and I will help you.  It will also be posted on Facebook on our two pages .  Do to it 

being very expensive, we can no longer print and mail the newsletters out to the membership.  

Advertisements:  If you are interested in advertising your business in our newsletter, please see the prices on   

the last page of the newsletter.  Please email me your advertisements .  Thank you 

Flyers and Events:   If you would like your events listed on our calendar, or have a flyer to submit, please email 

it to me at Nancygee66@gmail.com  Please get it to me before the month of your event.  There will be a fee if your 

flyer is listed more than once.   

WANTED Motorcycle Clubs and Organizations:  Your  story and history about your  Patch and how 

it all got started!! 

Your Submissions: Please feel free to send in pictures, funny cartoons, stories, ideas for the newsletter.  I am 

open for all suggestions, comments, complaints.  If you have a bike or parts for sale, I can list that.  If you would 

like your own column on household tips,  recipes, or great riding places to go to, concert info, or a community 

service thing going on, please contact me.                            

Thank you and Ride Like the Wind!!  

Nancy  

Editor Long  Island ABATE Monthly Newsletter 

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

631-220-1004 

2017 
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For Sale 

2010 Fatboy Low, 96 cu. In. 3,823 Miles 

Asking  $12,000 ...  **Contact Mike at 1-516-390-5395 
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2015 Street Bob. 1,857 miles.  

Take over $12,000 loan. 

843-855-1765  

tel:843-855-1765
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Newsletter Advertisement Rates 

Business Card size $5 a month/$60 yearly 

1/4 Page $10 a month/$120 yearly 

1/2 Page $20 a month/$240 yearly 

Full Page $40 a month/$480 yearly 

Run/Event Flyers One Month Free  

Free For Sale Advertisements to LI ABATE Members 

1999 Road King classic 137,000 Miles. $3,000. 

631 637 1193 

 

tel:631%20637%201193

